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October 7,1980

Dr. Harren Sinclair, President
National Council on Radiation Protection
Suite 1016
7910 Uoodmont Ave.
Washington, D.C. 20014

Dear Dr. Sinclair:

It is now almost a year since you wrote rac on January 22, 1980 promising a
response to my letter to you of December 23, 1979. I am beginning to wonder if
the NCRP is capable as an institution of responding to outside peer review.
Could you Ict me know whether you ever plan to respond?

Sincerely yours,
..
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Frank von Hippel
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%0EP National Council on Radiation Protection
and Measurements
7910 WOODMONT AVENUE, SulTE $016, WASHINGTON, D. C. 20014 AREA CODE 13011657 2652

WARREN K. SINCLAIR, fresident
8HYMER L FRIEDELL, M D., Vice President

W. ROGER NEY, Esecutive Director

January 22, 1980

Dr. Frank von Hippel
Princ-con University
Center for Energy and Environmental

Studies
The Engineering Quadrangle
Princeton, NJ 08544

'

Dear Dr. von Hippel:

I have received your letter of December 23 and
appreciate your continued interest in the problem
you raise concerning exposure of the thyroid to
Iodine 131,

We are undartaking a further examination of this
problem but as see have to rely upon the voluntary
help of otherwise very busy people and my own time
is also heavily committed, it may take some time
for me to respond. adequately to you.

Yours sincerely,-

d.. GJy /Wh-
Warren K. Sinclair
President
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cc. W. R. Ney
E. L. Saenger
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